
 

Fr. Charles Ryan, FSSP, will give a Conference on the Shroud of Turin on Thursday, March 30, 

from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm. Fr. Ryan will be giving the talk in the gym before a large copy of the 

Shroud, and will explain, in historical and scientific terms, what it reveals to us about Our 

Lord and His Sacred Passion. Fr. Ryan has given many presentations on the Shroud. The 

evening should provide excellent material to meditate upon as we enter into Holy Week.   

The evening is open to all to attend. 


